
The Fernwood School
“High Achievement with Care and Discipline for All”

www.fernwood.school

We would love to see you at our

Open Evening
Thursday 25th September 2025

5pm to 7pm 

As much as we hope our website paints a rounded picture of 
what you can expect from our school, nothing compares with 

visiting in person to explore our facilities, appreciate the 
school’s wonderfully welcoming spirit and to experience 

the happiness, courtesy and warmth of our pupils and 
teaching staff.

 The Headteacher will be making an address 
at both 5:15pm and 6:15pm. Owing to limited 
seating, a booking needs to made for these 
sessions via our website. 

There is no parking available within the school
site, so walking is advised.  Scan the QR code or 
see our website for further information. 

Inspected 2024

admin@fernwood.school Goodwood Road, Wollaton, Nottingham, NG8 2FT 0115 9286326


	Slide 1

